ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES COMMITTEE — Item 7
5 February 2003

MOTION ON NOTICE RECEIVED PURSUANT TO
COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE 12

From Councillors Mrs M S Vince, Mrs M A Weir and R A Amner

The Proper Officer reports that the following Notice of Motion has been
received from the above named Councillors:-

“Since the changes to the traffic flow of vehicles wishing to park in Rochford

Town Square, traffic congestion has so worsened that frequent tailbacks, the
length of South Street, the main road into Rochford Town, are now a regular
occurrence.

Other roads, such as North Street, are similarly affected.

These frequent tailbacks have an adverse effect on the public transport
serving Rochford, deliveries to shops and businesses and private motorists
trying to access their homes.

As a matter of urgency, will this Council request that County Highways
consider all measures, including reversing the traffic flow within Rochford

Square, to address this growing problem, and report back with their
conclusions.”

Sarah Fowler

Head of Administrative and Member Services

Background Papers:

None.

For further information please contact John Bostock on:-

Tel:- 3900
E-Mail:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk
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